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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From: Brad Hunt 
Date:  December 6, 2016 
cc: Dr. Mike Waldrip, Deana Dynis and Kay Ryon 
 
Re: Board Policy Change – EIA (Local)  
 
Beginning with the 2017-2018 school year, the District will move to a nine-week grading period 
for both elementary and secondary campuses. The following Board Policy change is requested: 
 
EIA (Local) Academic Achievement – Grading/Progress Reports to Parents 
 
Beginning with the 2017-2018 school year, the District shall issue grade reports/report cards every 

nine weeks on a form approved by the Superintendent or designee.  Performance shall be 

measured in accordance with this policy and the standards established in EIE. 

 
 
These changes were reviewed by TASB services with a letter of caution. 
 
Recommendation:   That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the update to Board 

Policy EIA Local as presented at the December 12, 2016 board meeting. 


